
May 10, 1993

Adjusters International
25958 Genesee Trail Road, Suite 200
Golden, CO 80401

Dear Sir:

I want to take the opportunity to thank Adjusters International and
especially yourself in the professional manner in which you handled
our insurance claim at Old Cowtown Museum.

As you are aware, Old Cowtown Museum is comprised over 60 historic
structures of the 1880 era. Churches, barns, schools, grain
elevators, etc. were severely damaged by high winds and hail during
the June 19th storm. Had it not been for your firm, it would have
been very difficult if not impossible to have ascertained in a
logical orderly manner the extent of the damage and then making
sure nothing was missed. Your firm made it much easier to get our
loss settled and in a timely manner.

Again, it was great working with you and hope that a disaster of
this nature does not occur again, but if it does, I would hope that
Adjusters International is involved.

Sincerely,

DONDLINGER & SONS CONSTURCTION CO., INC.

Nick Dondlinger
Vice-President
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